
Cooling Center Open in Costa
Mesa
With temperatures forecasted to be in the mid 90s this weekend
in Costa Mesa, the City plans to open a cooling center from 10
a.m. –  6 p.m. Saturday Sept. 5 and Sunday Sept. 6 at the
Costa Mesa Senior Center.

Temperature  checks,  masks,  physical  distancing  and  other
procedures are in place to comply with local public health and
safety orders. City staff and Costa Mesa CERT volunteers will
be available as needed at the center.

For  more  information  please  contact  the  Senior  Center  at
714-327-7550
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